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TO:  Honorable Mayor and Members 
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM:  Harry A. Stewart, City Attorney 
 
DATE:  September 12, 2012 
 
TITLE:  City Attorney Search Committee – Motion to Approve City Attorney   
  Recruitment Advertisement and Brochure 
 
________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Recommendation 
The City Attorney Search Committee recommends approval of the attached City Attorney 
Recruitment Advertisement and Brochure in substantially the form provided. 
 
Background 
On June 19, 2012, the City Commission approved a contract with the executive search company 
Bob Murray & Associates, Inc., for professional recruiting services for the City Attorney position, 
including an advertising campaign and recruitment brochure.  Venues to be utilized for this 
advertising campaign and recruitment are The Florida Bar, International Municipal Lawyers’ 
Association (IMLA), The Florida League of Cities, and others, including the City’s website. 
 
Funding for this item has been previously approved in a total amount not to exceed $30,000 for 
professional fees and costs including advertising. 
 
Attachments 
 
Exhibit 1 – Advertisement 
Exhibit 2 – Professional Recruitment Brochure 
 
 
 


